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August 10, 2024

Public Notices

Works & Road Closures

Impounded Cars – Final Notice

•	 Black Suzuki Sedan (registration YBL809) was impounded from Lava 
Street, Warrnambool. 

•	 Silver Holden Sedan (no plates) was impounded from Fitzroy Road, 	
Warrnambool.

To reclaim either of the above vehicles, please provide proof of ownership and pay 
release fees by 5pm, Monday 12 August 2024. Please contact Tim Brosowsky, 
Coordinator Local Laws on 5559 4800.

Wollaston Road (between Caramut Road & Roaches Road)

Works: Removal of cypress trees and relocation of power poles. 
Duration: Commencing Monday 12 August for up to 4 weeks
Impact: A speed limit of 40 km/hr will be in place during these works and the 
westbound lane of Wollaston Road will be temporarily closed at times.
Contact: Sophie Baulch, Project Manager on (03) 5559 4800.

Vegetation Clearing in Vicinity of Power Line Conductors

Under the Code of Practice for Electric Line Clearance Council must maintain 
vegetation clearance around power lines in compliance with the Electricity Safety 
(Electric Line Clearance) Regulations 2020. Council is hereby giving notice that 
trimming of vegetation on public land within the declared area of the City will be 
conducted over the next 60 days in order to maintain the required clearance 
space around power lines prescribed by the Code. For further information contact 
Council’s Tree Management Unit on 5559 4800 or email 
contact@warrnambool.vic.gov.au


